FIFIELD TERRACE

The Board was presented with a report detailing the outcomes of the officers
investigations into traffic conditions in Fifield Terrace and York Street.

Jeff Owen, Area Engineer, advised that traffic calming measures were needed but
that the $33,000 required for the works was not budgeted within the City Streets
Unit Budget.

The Boarddecided

1. To request that urgent attention be given to the provision of road humps and
an intersection platform on Fifield Terrace.

2. To put forward the works as part of its 1999/00 Project Proposals.
(Clause 18 also refers).



